Edlow Internationa) Company
ATTN: Mr. N. Ravenscroff
Vice President, Operat ons
1666 Connecticut Avenue
N. W. Suite 500
washington, UC 20009

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 9999-016

This letter refers to the routine inspection of an {rradisted reactor fue)
shipment in-transit conducted by Mr. G. C. Smith of this office on

December 19, 1990, at the Atlantic Container Lines Marine Terminal,

El1zabeth, New Jersey, and to the telephone conversation between Mr. Smith and
Ms. F. Oshinowo of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection to discuss
our findings.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region I
Inspection Report wnich 1s enclosed with this letter., Within these areas, the
ifnspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the
inspector,

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.
No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation 1s appreciated.

Sincerely,
sULgALas Bigel By

James H. Joyner, Chief

Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure:
NRC Regfon 1 Inspection Report No. 9999-016

cc w/enc):

Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

State of .lew Jersey
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bee w/enc):

W. Floyd, NMSS

Region ] Docket Room (w/corcurrences)
Region | Safeguards Files
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